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MPLA Activities: 

 Submitted articles for the MPLA newsletter. 

 Attended OLA Executive Board Meetings as MPLA Representative 

 Submitted MPLA information to the OLA electronic email list 
 

 
 
OLA Activities: 

 Shari Clifton is now the president of OLA. 

 The 2015 Annual Conference planning is underway.  It will be held April 29 – May 3  at 
Midwest City.   

 OLA is celebrating 10th Anniversary of OLA Endowment.  Th4e Endowment Committee 
launched an on-line giving campaign 
 


